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October 13, 2023

Dear Assawompset Families,
Good Morning! Please see the updates below and take a peek at the new look of our matching doors!!

- As of yesterday’s Project Team Meeting, all windows are installed in all areas of the building.
- The door project is underway with 4 doors complete out of 26.
- However, due to some manufacturing irregularities that are solely the responsibility of the door
manufacturer, not all doors will be installed by the deadline of
October 20, 2023.

- The anticipated timeline is to be determined and we will update you accordingly.

Thank you for your continued support and please plan to expect weekly updates that will outline weekly
progress and information. If you have any questions regarding the project, please feel free to contact us.

Regards,
Bethany Pineault Alan Strauss
Principal Superintendent

Freetown-Lakeville Regional School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, sex, disability, religion, gender identity or homelessness.


